
Department of Planning and Development

CODE OF CONDUCT

The Dane County Department of Planning and Development is 
committed to providing an environment free from discrimination 
and harassment.  We ask that all staff and visitors embrace our 
values of equity and inclusion and conduct yourself with these 
values in mind.  Dane County has a process in place for anyone 
who feels they may have experienced discriminatory, harassing or 
otherwise unacceptable behavior.  Please visit the website below 
for more information:

HTTPS://EQUITY.COUNTYOFDANE.COM/COMPLAINTS


